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To Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Please note that my family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on our electric 
bills. 

1 care about these issues because a bailout of old, polluting technology only benefits utility shareholders 
ad delay inevitable investment in efficiency and renewable energy. 

Please deny the rate increase to lock consumer's into buying power from Ohio's oldest, dirtiest coal 
plants. 

If the working class becomes decimated any further, there will be no job creators. If we cannot afford to 
buy or keep our houses maintained we all lose. 

Thank you, 

Janet Murphy 
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